
 

4. Report of the fifth EAPS General Assembly of the European Association For 
Population Studies, Milan (ltaly), 6 September 1995  
The fifth General Assembly of EAPS convened on 6 September 1995 in Milan (ltaly) during 
the European Population Conference 1995 (4-8 September). Nearly 100 members attended 
this Assembly.  
 
4.1. Opening EAPS Council  
President Charlotte Höhn opened the fifth General Assembly at 18.50 hours, welcoming all 
participating members and especially these who joined EAPS recently.  
 
4.2. From Paris to Milan: overview of EAPS' scientific activities 1991-1995  
Charlotte Höhn presented a bird’s-eye view of all scientific activities in which EAPS 
participated c.q. granted its auspices between the Paris and the Milan Conference. The 
Quételet meeting 1991 (Gembloux, Belgium) was mentioned, together with the 1991 NIAS 
meeting on demographic consequences of International migration (Wassenaar, Netherlands), 
the 1992 Väestöliitto meeting on  revival of ageing societies (Helsinki, Finland), the1992 BiB 
meeting on demographic implications of marital status (Bonn, Germany), the 1992 Summer 
course on demographic perspectives on living arrangements (Wassenaar, Netherlands), the 
1992 European seminar international migrations as a factor of security and cooperation in 
Europe and in the Mediterranean region (Rome, Italy) the 1992 CBGS meeting on 
reconstituted families in Europe (Brussels, Belgium), the 1993 NESTOR meeting on living 
arrangements and social networks of older adults(The Hague, Netherlands), the 1993 BiB 
meeting on population-relevant policies in Europe (Wiesbaden, Germany), the 1994 workshop 
L'analyse démographique au service I 'enterprise et de la gestion publique (Rende-Consenza, 
Italy), the 1994 Louvain-la-Neuve meeting on life tables in Europe (Louvain-la-Nuevo, 
Belgium), the 1995 NIAS Study Centre on population ageing in Europe (Wassenaar, 
Netherlands), and the 1995 seminar 011 morbidity and mortality data (Ankara, Turkey). 
Furthermore the the yearly International summer school in demography and geo-demography 
(Prague and Malá Skála Castle, Czech Republic) was mentioned as well as the European 
observatory for population education and information. 
 
The President concluded her overview in thanking all institutions and members that look part 
in organizing these events. 


